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Rutherford Street (Little Go Stream) Stormwater Upgrade  

 

Kia ora, 

 

The next stage of the Rutherford Street Upgrade can now progress following the 

appointment of Fulton Hogan as the contractor for the project. Fulton Hogan have 

an excellent history working on challenging projects in our region, and we look 

forward to them bringing their skills and expertise to this project.  

 

This is a major project for Nelson City, that will involve the upgrade of stormwater, 

wastewater and water pipes down Waimea Road/Rutherford Street, from Snows Hill 

to Examiner Street. When complete, this will significantly increase our network 

capacity, to cater for future development and to better manage the impacts of 

climate change.  

 

The work will require major excavations in Waimea Road and Rutherford Street, so 

detours will be in place for the various phases of the project. Overall, the project is 

expected to take up to 10 months to complete.  

 

The main work will get underway mid to late July. Prior to this, there will be some 

“enabling” work undertaken, so that Rutherford Street and Van Diemen Street will 

be able to manage the diversions that will be in place.  

 

The information on the detours is currently being finalised, and we will share these 

with you, including maps, before the enabling work starts. Please see the attached 

map showing the location of the enabling works and the project area.  

 

It is important to us that residents, businesses and stakeholders are aware of what 

is happening with the project, and we will aim to deliver monthly project updates 

throughout. If you are likely to be impacted directly (by project work such as a 

water shut-down or limited property access), then our contractor will be in touch 

with you directly. 

 

Project updates will also be posted on https://shape.nelson.govt.nz/rutherford-

street. For questions related to the construction, please contact Fulton Hogan’s 

Project Liaison Jarrod Todd on 027 456 7654 or email 

Jarrod.Todd@fultonhogan.com  
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For questions related to the wider project, then please contact Nelson City Council’s 

Project Manager Cameron Ford on 03 546 0200 or email cameron.ford@ncc.govt.nz  

 

Ngā mihi 

 

Cameron Ford 

Senior Project Manager  
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